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Gentlemen:

I previously emailed asking to know the price at which the 3 acres in controversy was sold and have received
no response. I have now received TOMA Integrity, Inc.’s letter saying the price was $200k plus easement
rights on the remaining 7 acres. If those allegations are true, then I think it is imperative for the water board
to seek to unwind the sale, most especially if a court has ruled that the sale occurred in meetings that failed
to comply with the open meetings law.

Thank you.

Ken

" Kenneth R. Wynne
Burdine Wynne LLP
1415 Louisiana St., Suite 3900
Houston, TX 77002
713-227-8835
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